
From: Anne Feldman <afeldman@hiltonheadisland.org>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/24/2013 2:57:43 PM
Subject: Gov. Haley bio approval - time sensitive

Attachments: State of the Region - Gov. Haley bio.pdf

Hello Katherine,

Charlie Clark asked that I send Governor Haley's bio your way for review for our 2013 State of the Region program. 
We are getting our materials ready for press.

If you could please review and let me know if all looks well.

All the best,
Anne

Anne Feldman
Communications Manager
Hilton Head Island-Bluffton Chamber of Commerce
afeldman@hiltonheadisland.org
(843) 341-8367
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